OF APPRECIATION

WHEREAS, Dayna Miller has been representing the City of Alachua on the North Central Florida Regional
Ptanning Council since June 2022;

WHEREAS, Dayna Miller has ably discharged the duties of a representative on the North Central Florida Regional
Planning Council;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED: That the membership and staff of the North Central Florida Regional
Planning Council do hereby express their appreciation to Dayna Miller for dedicated service rendered to the North

Central Florida Regional Planning Council and concern for the future growth and development of the region and the
State of Florida; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED: That this expression of appreciation be spread upon the minutes of the North

Central Florida Regional Planning Council for all citizens of the region to view and recognize the accomplishments and
service of Dayna Miller.

Janice D. Mortimer, Chair

ATTEST: John Meeks, Secretary

ADOPTED BY THE NORTH CENTRAL FLORIDA REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCIL AT THEIR MEETING
OF June 22, 2023.




